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SB 2649 - Relating to the University of Hawai‘i 
 
Chair Sakamoto, Vice Chair Tokuda and members of the Committee: 
 
I’m Sam Callejo, Vice President for Administration for the University of Hawai‘i 
System to offer testimony in support of SB 2649, Relating to University of Hawai‘i.  This 
measure authorizes the issuance of general obligation bonds and appropriates funds in 
the amount of $4,110,000 for plans, design and construction for a new facility for the 
University of Hawai‘i’s College of Education and University Laboratory School. 
 
This project is included in the University’s Board of Regents’ approved budget for 
Capital Improvement and is the highest priority for the College of Education.  Don 
Young from the College of Education can speak in greater detail on this issue. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of SB 2649, and thank you for 
your support of the University of Hawai‘i. 
 
 


